
Od: Marta Glanc
Wysłano: czwartek, 29 czerwca 2023 13:11
Do: Marcin Kostecki
Temat: Fwd: [EXT] Re: Fact-checking - question

Marta Glanc
Stowarzyszenie Demagog
Analityczka
www.demagog.org.pl
tel. +48 538 879 752
ul. Noakowskiego 26/28, 00-682 Warszawa

---------- Forwarded message ---------
Od: mediainquiries <mediainquiries@who.int>
Date: śr., 28 cze 2023 o 16:21
Subject: RE: [EXT] Re: Fact-checking - question
To: Marta Glanc <marta.glanc@demagog.org.pl>

Thank you for contacting us- no this is not true. This is not a WHO recommendation.

Best regards,

WHO Media Team

From: Marta Glanc <marta.glanc@demagog.org.pl> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2023 3:35 PM
To: mediainquiries <mediainquiries@who.int>
Subject: [EXT] Re: Fact-checking - question

Hello,

Can you please help me with this?

Reminder:

I am preparing an analysis of the statement of a politician who referred to the WHO. He stated that 
according to the WHO recommendation, there should be one liquor store for every 1,500 people. Do 
you confirm this? Which document contains such a recommendation?



Stowarzyszenie Demagog
Analityczka
www.demagog.org.pl
tel. +48 538 879 752
ul. Noakowskiego 26/28, 00-682 Warszawa

czw., 15 cze 2023 o 12:48 Marta Glanc <marta.glanc@demagog.org.pl> napisał(a):

Good morning,
I am preparing an analysis of the statement of a politician who referred to the WHO. He stated that 
according to the WHO recommendation, there should be one liquor store for every 1,500 people. 
Do you confirm this? Which document contains such a recommendation?

I will be very thankful for the answer
Regards

Marta Glanc

Stowarzyszenie Demagog

Analityczka

www.demagog.org.pl

tel. +48 538 879 752
ul. Noakowskiego 26/28, 00-682 Warszawa
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